

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

4th May 2021

Share your views – our parent survey is now open

Dear Parents & Carers

At Discovery Trust, we believe strongly in continuous improvement. Working together with Mrs Andrews, we want Parkland Primary to continue to improve and provide the best education for your child.

One of the best ways to understand where improvements can be made is to ask you about your experience of the school. Please support us by completing this short survey about your views by Tuesday 18th May 2021.

Click here to start the survey

As a thank-you for completing the survey your school will have the chance to win a laptop. Thank you in advance for your support. Your time and feedback is greatly appreciated.

Kind regards

Paul Stone Trust Leader

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk





Registered in England No. 8104111